
Further to our last update, the 
bargaining dates scheduled for 
this week, unfortunately, had to be 
cancelled due to illness. The following 
dates have been confirmed to resume 
negotiations: December 6 and 15, 
2022 and January 11, 2023.

In the meantime, we have reached 
a Letter of Understanding with the 
Employer regarding the National 
Day for Truth and Reconciliation. The 
Employer has agreed to recognize 
NDTR as a paid holiday effective 
September 30, 2022. Full-time 
employees will be paid for the NDTR 
on December 2, 2022.

If you have coworkers who do not 
receive our updates via email, please 
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encourage them to update their 
contact information at: aupe.org/
updateinfo.

Please do not hesitate to reach out 
to a member of your negotiating 
team if you have any questions about 
bargaining.


